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October 6, 2014 
 
To:          Dr. Donald Chambers, Chair University Senates 
Conference 
                Dr. Nicholas Burbules, Chair Subcommittee on Statutes 
and Governance 
  
Attached to this email please find the University of Illinois Statutes 
with suggested changes for consideration by the campus Senates 
and University Senates Conference.  I ask that you complete your 
review of this document and forward recommendations and input 
in time for the February 26th meeting  of the Governance, 
Personnel and Ethics Committee.  Please send this information 
to the Board Secretary, Susan Kies. 
  
Thank you for your work regarding this important matter. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Pamela B. Strobel 
Board of Trustees 
Chair, Governance, Personnel and Ethics Committee 
University of Illinois 


